
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: July 15, 2025 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 

FROM: Olivia Esquivel, Recreation Manager 

SUBJECT: Painting the Vinsonhaler Snack Shack and Nearby Backstops 
(Approve) 

BACKGROUND: 
The Orland Otters Swim Team has requested permission to repaint the snack shack located at the 
north end of Vinsonhaler Park, near the community pool. They plan to paint the shack blue, with a white 
trim to match the Pool as well as the nearby backstops at Vinsonhaler Park. 

ANALYSIS: 
The Orland Otters will use funds they have raised and a team of volunteers they’ve assembled to 
complete the repainting project. The snack shack is an important part of their annual July swim meet, 
and maintaining its appearance enhances both the presentation and functionality of the facility during 
other community events. 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the approval of the repainting project by the Orland Otters Swim Team. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. All costs associated with the repainting will be covered by the Orland Otters. 

 


